
 
CITY OF SUNRISE, FLORIDA 

POLICE OFFICERS’ RETIREMENT PLAN 
 

13790 NW 4 Street, Suite 105 
Sunrise, Florida 33325 

 
                  Telephone:  (954) 845-0298 Fax:  (954) 845-9852 
 

Please visit us at www.sunrisepolicepension.com 

April 24, 2013      Sent via E-Mail 
 

Mayor Michael J. Ryan     Deputy Mayor Neil Kerch 
City Commission Office    City Commission Office 
10770 West Oakland Park  Blvd.     10770 West Oakland Park Blvd.   
Sunrise, FL 33351      Sunrise, FL 33351  
 
Assistant Deputy Mayor Lawrence A. Sofield   Commissioner Donald K. Rosen  
City Commission Office     City Commission Office 
10770 West Oakland Park Blvd.     10770 West Oakland Park Blvd.   
Sunrise, FL 33351      Sunrise, FL 33351  
 
Commissioner Joseph A. Scuotto  
City Commission Office      
10770 West Oakland Park Blvd.      
Sunrise, FL 33351  
 
Dear Honorable Mayor & Commissioners:  
 
I am writing on behalf of the Board of Trustees, City of Sunrise Police Officers’ Retirement 
Plan. The purpose of this communication is to bring to your attention the Board’s standing 
request to allow Members of the Plan the ability to purchase prior service through payroll 
deductions. Our prior request of January 3, 2013, resulted in a one line negative response 
from Ms. Kisslan. 
 
The city ordinance (and state law) currently permits Members of the Plan the ability to 
purchase prior police and/or military credit. All of the costs for the service credit is paid for 
by the Member. However, the only mechanism in place today is to purchase the service by 
paying in one lump sum. There has only been one member that I recall that was able to do 
that. So in short, we have a benefit in place that is financially prohibitive. Many cities 
throughout the State of Florida allow for payroll deductions. Essentially, this would allow 
Members the ability to payoff the cost of the service purchase over time and at full actuarial 
cost. I attached the initial request and response for your review. Further I have also 
attached a letter from the Union endorsing this effort.  
 
In closing, The Board of Trustees would like to thank you in advance for your sincere 
consideration in this matter.  
 
Respectfully, 

 
David M. Williams, Plan Administrator 
FOR THE BOARD 

 
c:  Board of Trustees 







Sunrise Locfge :No. 80 

City of Sunrise Police Pension 

13790 NW 4 th #105 

Sunrise, FL. 33325 

P. o . (]3ox:.450086, Sunrise, PL. 33345 

Re : Previous Service Credit Balances 

Dear Board of Trust ees, 

Let this letter serve as confirmation that the Sunrise F.O.P. Lodge #80 concurs with the Board of 

Trustees, in their effort to seek a systematic approach via payroll deductions to satisfy previous service 

credit balances. 

President, 

Sunrise F.O.P. Lodge #80 

('}l Praterna[ Organization" 


